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Stoughton Utilities Donates to City of Stoughton  

Economic Development Program. 

 
Stoughton Mayor Donna Olson and Director of Finance and Economic Development Laurie Sullivan recently 

accepted a check for $1,000 from Technical Operations Supervisor Brian Hoops of Stoughton Utilities.   

Stoughton Utilities has long been committed to helping make the Stoughton community a great place to live and 

work.  As a Public Power community, Stoughton Utilities seeks to assist the city in promoting Stoughton as an 

attractive location for new businesses, as well as retaining and expanding our valued existing businesses, and 

increasing the tax base and employment opportunities.   

This donation is part of Stoughton Utilities’ Community Economic Development Program and is made in 

cooperation with its power provider, WPPI Energy. 



 

# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area, and 

wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


